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Dear Olivier, Paul, Byron and Jonathan;

On 3 July I sent a note to the SO-AC Chairs list on behalf of Dave Archbold asking for
feedback on the Final Report of the Geographic Regions Review Working Group by 17
October.

On one hand Dave was delighted to receive no objections to the Final Report
recommendations from any organization. On the other hand, the Charter of the
Working Group approved by the ICANN Board requires that Dave receive some written
notification from each of the organizations that contributed members to the Working
Group before the Final Report can be submitted formally to the ICANN Board. |
apologize that the original note sent on Dave’s behalf did not make this clear.

To help expedite a written response from your organizations, Dave authorized me to
provide you with a short template response that you can use to serve as your
community’s written response to the recommendations. Of course, you are free to use
whatever other method or form that will satisfy your individual community processes.

Will you please prepare a response and send a communication back to Dave
(mailto:david.archbold@icta.ky) with a “cc” to me at your earliest convenience so that
the Working Group’s effort can be formally shared with the Board. If your response can
be provided by 31 December, we hope to remain on track to have the Board consider
the Working Group recommendations at the ICANN Public Meeting in Singapore early
next year. If that date/time frame is not possible, please advise and we will adjust
accordingly.

Please let me know if you would like any other background information on this
topic. Dave and | are both still in Buenos Aires this week and would be happy to chat
with you about this if you have any questions or comments.

Best regards,

Rob Hoggarth



